
Minutes Alford Select Board 

January 9, 2023 

 
Present: Select Board: Charles Ketchen, Peggy Rae Henden-Wilson, Peter Puciloski, TJ Horrigan 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:00 pm  
 
Minutes of December 12, 2022 approved as written 
 
BOH Update: No Report 
 
Highway update: Horrigan reported he is getting quotes to replace the fence at the East Road Cemetery. 
Mr. Ketchen made a motion to spend no more than $4500 to replace the fence at the East Road 
Cemetery. Mr. Puciloski seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.  
Horrigan asked if the Transfer Station attendant, John Moreau, could be paid for 12/24 and 12/31. Ms. 
Henden-Wilson made a motion to pay John Moreau regular pay for 12/24/2022 and 12/31/2022. Mr. 
Puciloski seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.  
Horrigan asked how long to keep the winter lights on. Ms. Henden-Wilson suggested we revisit this at 
the beginning of February after the December and January National Grid bills have been received.  
 
Other Topics:  
Town Clerk- Ms. Henden-Wilson noted she has not heard back from Jed at Image Data for a start date 
for digitalization of records.  
Shred Truck: Ms. Germain has been in contact with a company that will come to Alford with a truck. The 
intention is for the truck to be here late April or early May on a Tuesday or Saturday. All town 
departments will be notified of the day so each department can get records ready for destruction.  This 
will also be available to Alford residents as a community event.   
 
 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 6:17pm 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Roxanne Germain 
 
 


